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Mr I De N’Yeurt 

Headmaster 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Your child is entitled to free milk until the day of his/her 5th birthday.  

 

When your child turns 5 a letter will be sent to you beforehand regarding the amount of payment 

required for your child to continue to receive milk for that term. Thereafter, a letter will be sent 

prior to each term, informing Parents/Carers of the amount required for your child to receive milk.  

 

When your child turns 5 and you receive a payment letter please bear in mind that we are 

currently a CASH only school. Please hand all cash payments in to the main School Office, in an 

envelope clearly marked with your CHILD'S NAME and CLASS. 

 

If you do not wish for your child to receive milk  during snack time which takes please mid-

morning during the school day, you must let me know by Wednesday 18th June 2025 at the latest 

either by calling the main School Office on 0117 9030243 or via Summerhill.i@bristol-schools.uk  

 

It is also essential that you inform us of any allergies your child may have so that we can ensure 

they are not given milk that may harm them. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
I De N’Yeurt (Mr) 
Headmaster 
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